Admiral Seymour Elementary School

1130 Keefer Street

Vancouver, BC V6A 1Z3

Phone: 604 713 4641

Fax: 604 713 4643



Wednesday, December 11, 2019

Dear President Master Lian Tzi,

We want to thank the **Lotus Light Charity Society** for all the toys that were donated to our students. We will use the toys for our classrooms, and for families who will be receiving Christmas hampers this holiday season. We are so lucky to have community service clubs to support our low income families.

Thank you for supporting our school and their families. Your generous contribution to the holiday season is much appreciated.

On behalf of the students and their families,

Dorothy Watkins

Principal

Admiral Seymour School